
 
 
 

 

 Please remember to view the school calendar/website for further information 

Our Catholic Mission 

The parish newsletter and website 
www.romancatholiclichfield.co.uk contains 
information  
about Masses and other church notices. 

A big thank you to Fr Davies for stepping in at short 
notice to celebrate the Leaver’s Mass with us 
yesterday.   

Y6 Leavers 
Today we say goodbye and good luck to our Y6 
Leavers.  We have loved watching you all grow in to 
the amazing people you are today – stay amazing! 

We also say farewell to Sophie who will be attending 
a new school in September.  We wish you and your 
family well. 

Attendance 
Congratulations to Y6, the class with the highest 
attendance this week of 97.8%  

Autumn Term 2022-23 
School will open to Y1-Y6 children on Tuesday, 6th 
September 2022. 

Thank You 
All staff would like to say a big thank you for all their 
wonderful gifts, we are very grateful for the show of 
appreciation. 

Rainbows ‘Celebrate Me’ Day – 18th July 
The children who attend Rainbows enjoyed a 
wonderful Celebration Day on Monday.  Thank you to 
parents for coming in to join with them at the end of 
the day.  Thank you also to Mrs Steels for delivering 
the programme and organising the Celebrate Me 
Day. 

Summer Reading Challenge – ‘Gadgeteers’ 
Don’t forget to sign up for the Summer Reading 
Challenge over the summer break.  We won the title 
last year and would like to win once again! 

 
 
 
 

St Joseph’s Governing Board 
A letter from Mrs Rowe, Chair of the Governing 
Board, has been emailed to you today. 
 
PTFA  
Find us on the school website 
(http://stjosephscatholicprimary.sites.schooljotter2.c
om/our-school/ptfa ) or don't hesitate to give the 
Chairs, Emma or Christina, a call or speak to your 
class rep (names are on the school website) or 
Facebook “St Joseph’s School Lichfield PTFA”.  

And Finally 
May I wish you all a fabulous summer break, whether 
you are staying here or travelling further afield.  I 
thank you for your continued support of St. Joseph’s 
which I am sure I will be able to count upon again 
next year. St. Joseph’s continues to go from strength 
to strength and really is a great place to be! 
 

Every blessing 

Mrs McLeary 
Headteacher  
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